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2.2.22 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I wanted to update you all on what are next steps are now that Miss Burton has left. I know 
that some of you may be feeling concerned and I want to reassure you that we have a plan 
in place to ensure children are happy, safe, and learning in the normal way.  
We have an advert for teaching staff out that closes after the half term holiday, we will then 
follow the usual recruitment process and hope to have a brand-new permanent teacher in 
post for after Easter.   
 
In the meantime, we have now managed to secure a longer term supply teacher who will 
start with us on Monday and remain in post until we have a permanent solution. The 
teacher is a KS1 specialist and is experienced as a supply teacher and able to adapt to 
new schools very quickly.  
 
The parents’ evenings that are due to take place in March will go ahead with Mr Thorne 
and I covering the appointments for Bradley Class. We also have everything crossed that 
we will be able to do these appointments in school this time.   
 
Please do get in contact if you have any worries or concerns.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs L Secker  
 
Head of Academy  
 


